

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL

Tel: 0121 554 8122

enquiry@hwga.org.uk www.hwga.org.uk



9 July 2021

Dear Student and Parent/Carer,

Year 11 GCSE and BTEC Results Day

I am writing to inform you that exam results day at King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy is on Thursday 12th August 2021. Results can be collected from the sixth form centre, between 9am and 1pm.

The Handsworth Wood Road entrance (back gate) will be open, this is the nearest entrance to the sixth form centre though it is for pedestrian access only.

Once you have collected your results, you will need to either speak to a member of staff to confirm your place and courses at our sixth form, or if you are not staying with us then you will need to see Mrs Yousaf before leaving. An appeals process will be put in place in the event that you wish to question a grade awarded. More information on this can be found on the school website.

If you are unable to attend on the day then please contact the exams officer at ahopkins@hwga.org.uk. Uncollected results will be sent after results day.

We look forward to seeing you on the day.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Cooner

Assistant Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr Qamar Riaz BA (Hons)

King Edward VI Academy Trust Birmingham a charitable company limited by guarantee. Registered No. 10654935. Registered Office: Foundation Office, Edgbaston Park Road, Birmingham B15 2UD. Registered in England and Wales.

